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Friday 26th January 2024 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
Parents’ Evening Booking 
Parents’ Evenings are Monday 12th February and Tuesday 13th February between 3.30pm and 
6.30pm. Bookings are live on ParentMail until Monday 5th February - please book your slot if you 
haven’t already done so. This will be a 10 minute face-to-face meeting with your child’s teacher in 
their classroom. One appointment is available per child. The computer suite will be closed and child 
care is not available. Please do not bring your children with you to the meetings. If you cannot make 
the Parents’ Evening, do please send an email to the class teacher. Thank you. 

 
Train to be a Teacher 
There is a route into teaching for everyone. Why not start yours in 2024? 
 
We are partnered with Ambition Institute to deliver in-school teacher 
training, starting this September. You can find out more here Pathfinder 
Schools - Initial Teacher Training (ITT) or email: 
training@pfschools.org.uk  for more information.  
 
 

Girls Football – County Finals  
Our girls football team competed in the county finals this week and gave an excellent account of 
themselves, showing determination and teamwork. They managed to go unbeaten the whole 
tournament but just couldn't get the goals to progress any further. Well done girls! 
 
Please click on the link below to see photos of this event: 
 
Broughton Primary School - Girls Football - County Finals 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.broughtonprimaryschool.co.u/
http://www.broughtonprimaryschool.co.uk/
mailto:head@broughtonprimary.northants-ecl.gov.uk
mailto:training@pfschools.org.uk
https://www.broughtonprimaryschool.co.uk/gallery/?pid=19&gcatid=1&albumid=180


Cup of Kindness 
This week’s winner is from Year 2: 

                                                                      
Dates for the Months Ahead 

February 

Monday 12th    Whole School     Parents’ Evening (3.30-6.30pm) 

Tuesday 13th    Whole School     Parents’ Evening (3.30-6.30pm) 

                 (For booking information see above) 

March 

Wednesday 6th  School Choir    Big Sing, Derngate Theatre 

 

April 

Friday 26th    Year 4      Bikeability, school playground 

 

May 

Monday 20-24th May Year 6     Longtown residential  

     (available to pay in instalments on ParentPay)  

June 

Wednesday 5-7th June  Year 4     Frontier residential 

(available to pay in instalments on ParentPay) 

July 

Wednesday July 17th  Whole School    Trips 

(available to pay in instalments on ParentPay) 

 Term Break School Closes Back to School 

February half term Friday 16th February 3.15/20pm 2024 Monday 26th February 2024 

Easter Thursday 28th March 2.00pm 2024 Monday 15th April 2024 

May Half Term Friday 24th May 3.15/20pm 2024 Monday 3rd June 2024 

Summer Friday 19th July 2.00pm 2024 Wednesday 4th September 2024 

 
Enjoy the weekend,   

 
Claire Shortt,  

Headteacher 

 



Any concerns about your child’s education or welfare please make contact with the class teacher: 

Year R-Miss Baker: d.baker@my-bps.co.uk 

Year 1-Miss Durman: g.durman@my-bps.co.uk 

Year 2-Mrs West: p.west@my-bps.co.uk Mrs Neale: p.neale@my-bps.co.uk 

Year 3- Mr Clempson j.clempson@my-bps.co.uk  

Year 4- Mr Hancock: c.hancock@my-bps.co.uk 

Year 5- Mrs Italiano: a.italiano@my-bps.co.uk 

Year 6- Mr Wheeler: m.wheeler@my-bps.co.uk  

Mrs Phippen a.phippen@my-bps.co.uk 

 

Any concerns about ordering school lunches: 

office@my-bps.co.uk 

 

Any questions about paying for school trips or your accounts: 

bursar@broughtonprimary.northants-ecl.gov.uk  
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